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Stone, Derek

From: Rackham, Peter 
Sent: 07 August 2017 16:26
To: Licensing Shared Email
Cc: Stone, Derek; 'P.Day ; 'Alistair Ritchie'
Subject: Further information for committee regarding Astoria, Guildhall Walk from Police 

Licensing 
Attachments: Annex C Astoria.doc

Dear Sir/Madam  
Further to my representations regarding the variation of a premises licence at Astoria, Guildhall 
Walk, Portsmouth I would like to introduce further evidence which I produce as Annex C. 
This evidence relates to all incidents reported to Police and linked directly to the premises over a 
three year period Sunday through to Thursday. This was requested by the applicant in a recent 
email to me. 
It is the belief of the Chief Officer of Police that this shows that there are incidents of crime and 
disorder which emanate from the premises over the midweek period the applicant wishes to 
extend their hours. It also shows that midweek incidents directly attributable to the premises have 
remained consistant over this period of time. 
Any issues then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Kind Regards 
Pete 

PC 21945 Pete Rackham 
Licensing and Alcohol Harm Reduction Team 
Portsmouth CivicOffices  
Ext:  

Licensing Home Page 

http://www.hampshire.police.uk/internet/advice-and-information/licensing/ 
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